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Tk20 PLATFORM OFFLINE TOMORROW 
 

The TK20 platform will be offline on Saturday January 24, for maintenance and 
upgrades. The anticipated downtime will last from 12:01am until noon. After the upgrade 
is complete, there will be new features associated with the faculty dashboard   and 
reporting. Additionally, there will be improvements in the edTPA functionality for 
candidates and reviewers.  
 
We will provide additional details and documentation after the upgrade is complete. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience.  

 

CONTACT US 
Ed Prep Express is distributed by the Office of Educator Preparation located in the College of Education  
and Human Ecology. We are interested in sharing news from your area. Send news items or unsubscribe 
at: EHE-EdPrepExpress@osu.edu 
More information is available on our website at http://go.osu.edu/edPrep on topics such as assessments, 
background checks, edTPA, field placement, licensure and Tk20. The e-newsletters are archived there as 
well. 
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